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VETERANS EXPO SET FOR NOV. 4
We honor them on Memorial Day and Veterans Day, but it is my firm belief we should 

be thanking our veterans every day for their service and sacrifice.
That’s why it is my honor to announce I am reviving the Veterans Recognition Event 

and Expo for all our local heroes across Luzerne County. Please mark your calendars for 
Saturday, Nov. 4. Our venue for the event will be Misericordia University in Dallas. I will 
be co-hosting this special day with Sen. Lisa Baker and Rep. Aaron Kaufer.

The day will start with a veterans recognition program at 10 a.m. in the Lemmond 
Theater. Afterward, veterans can stop by Insalaco Hall, where more than 30 vendors will 
be assembled until 1 p.m. offering services and information specifically for veterans. A 
light reception will also be part of the event.

If you are a veteran, or if you know of a veteran who would like to participate in the expo, please contact my Dallas office at 570-675-6000. 
The deadline to RSVP is Friday, Oct. 27. You can also reserve your spot by contacting Rep. Kaufer’s office at 570-283-1001. Veterans can bring 
their spouse or one guest. Again, we are grateful to all local veterans for their faithful service to our country.

SHICKSHINNY CHURCH RECEIVES ALMOST $12,000 IN 
UNCLAIMED CASH WITH HELP OF MY OFFICE STAFF

It has been great getting to know some very nice people in the Shickshinny area over the last few 
months, and it was my pleasure to help a church there get some money from the state Treasury through 
an unclaimed property case my staff handled.

It all started on a bleak April day. I was visiting the Historical and Preservation Society of the Greater 
Shickshinny Area, enjoying a tour led by Jim Bach. At the end of my visit, Jim asked for help with 
getting some unclaimed property owed to his church, First Presbyterian of Shickshinny.

My staff got right on it. And though there were a few slight delays, the church has received its check 
for $11,712.86.

The money could not have arrived at a better time. It will be used to help replace an oil furnace 
installed in 1972 and to repair recent damage by vandals who cut copper piping for the central air 
conditioning unit.

First Presbyterian celebrated its 159th anniversary in the spring. Here’s hoping this windfall helps to 
keep the doors open for many more years to come.

Special thanks to Jim Bach, church treasurer Bob Ruckle, and the Treasury staff for helping with 
this claim.

Residents should know my staff can help them search for any unclaimed property the state 
Treasury might be holding for them. Just call any of my offices or stop by during business hours.

If you plan to attend, please complete this cutout section and return it to my Dallas office, 
at 1108 Twin Stacks Drive, Dallas, PA 18612

Name_________________________________________________________	 Circle Number of Attendees: 1   or    2
Street Address ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________
City __________________________________________   State___________________________________   Zip _____________________________
Phone ________________________________________   Email ___________________________________________________________________
Branch of Service ________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Rank ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Time of Service  |  Start Date: _______________________________________   Discharge Date: _______________________________________

Sen. Baker and I are pictured with members of the Veterans 
Event Committee, along with Misericordia University President 
Daniel J. Myers, Ph.D.
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VISIT ME ONLINE!

One of my priorities as a state representative is to work with House 
members from both sides of the aisle to best benefit the people we 
represent back home. As a result, I have joined two House caucuses 
made up of both Republicans and Democrats who share the same goal.

Established two years ago, the “Meet Me in the Middle” Caucus 
brings members of both parties together to work on common 
issues, such as community safety, a strong education system and 
a growing business climate that expands career opportunities. 

The newly created Bipartisan Future Caucus focuses on 
those same issues with the hope of fostering a generational 

shift toward collaboration and bipartisanship. Our work 
is already producing results as several bills with 

Republican and Democrat co-prime sponsors have 
been introduced this legislative session. 

These caucuses provide us with a way to listen to 
people, nonprofit organizations, advocacy groups 

and businesses across the Commonwealth and 
work collectively to address major issues. 
My hope is that this approach can lead to 
progress on the concerns expressed to me 
by constituents, families and business owners 
in the 117th Legislative District. 

IN THE HOUSE
Working Together


